
Twenty-fourth Apr 1 
19 3

Dr. H, M» Tory,
President,
National Research Council 
OTTAWA, Canada.

Dear Dr. Tory:

I attach hereto a memorandum on 
the proposed scheme for collecting material 
from the Hudson Bay — Labrador area:
I would be very grateful for any assistance 
from General MacBrlan that you can obtain.
I think his Department will be interested 
as both dogs, related wild carnivores and 
fur animals and their food animals are of 
great importance in the Territories.

As requested at the Meeting, I 
have sent a copy of this letter and memo, 
to Sir Arthur Currie.
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Yours sincerely,

A,
%

Q
G.

vt v'J


